
Project Update: December 2016 
 
We launched the sea turtle monitoring project by organising a meeting to present our project 
to the stakeholders including the traditional leaders, fisherman leaders and representatives 
of the Ministry of Wildlife, of Fisheries and of research. 
 
Our technicians, Eddy and Lionnel, have conducted an interview survey near fishermen to 
identify beaches on the northern coastline of Cameroon where sea turtle nesting is frequent. 
They also conducted a preliminary beach survey and found an old nest. 
 
In January 2017, we will train the fishermen who will help our technicians to conduct the 
beach monitoring. We will also start the regular beach monitoring. 


